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Letter from the Superintendent,

Dear Parents,

Next Wednesday we will once more be hosting our Student 
Led Conferences for Elementary and Middle School, and 
as always this event will not only be insightful but will also 
highlight your child’s educational journey through their own 
eyes.

While our regular Parent Teacher Conferences are 
informative and give parents a solid understanding of our 
program and your child’s progress, they lack the enthusiasm 
that is on display when students themselves are sharing 
their likes, dislikes, challenges and achievements with their 
parents. So please make sure to add to the experience by 
asking lots of questions of your child throughout the day and 
enjoy this wonderful experience.

On an unrelated issue the school calendar has been 
amended for this year. School will now conclude on June 6, 
2013 and we hope that this change will allow families the 
opportunity to plan their holidays and enjoy a well deserved 
break.



ESL Program at KAS
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